COPY.
Llopd's Register of Shipping,
71, Fenchurch Street, E.C.3.

3rd October, 1938,

Dear Sirs,

The Blue Star Line, Ltd.
Measrs. nariand & WOLLL's vard Nos.1l016/17.

I am in receipt of your letter of the
30th ultimo, forwarding a copy of one received from The
Brush Electrical Engineering Co. Ltd. with reference to
connecting rods to be supplied for the above.

The matter has received consideration
and in reply I have to inform you that, in the circumstances
the rods in question will be accepted subject to the
tests suggested by you being carried out with satisfactory
results.

I am, Dear Sirs,

Yours falithfully,

The Surveyoars,

SHEFFIELD.
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